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       IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY — PLEASE READ 
  
Monday 5 June      Back to School & ARTS WEEK 
Thursday 8 June     Turtles Assembly 9.30am   
Friday 9 June       Starfish Cake Sale After School 
Monday 12 June      5R Parent/Teacher Meetings 3.15-4.35pm    

Our Nelson Stars this week are: 
Emilia 6N, Lola 6M, Holly 5S, 
Maryum 4B, Sofia 5R, Phoebe 3N, 
Eshaal 3B, Sofia 2M, and Patrycja 

1L. Well done you  received a certificate and will 
be    celebrated in  assembly.    

 

    Headteacher Awards This Week 

You received a headteacher 
award and will be entered into 
a raffle each  term to win a 
prize from Mrs Ward. Well 
done! 

 Nelson Stars 

Regular school          

attendance is an 

important part of 

giving children the 

best possible start.  
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Sophie R 5R 

Freya 5R 

All of 5R 

Eloisa 6N 

Alfie 6N 

Eloise 6N 

Jamie 6N 

Daisy 4B 

Neveah Turtles 

Gabriel Turtles 

Willow  Turtles  

Reuben 6N 

Riyan 6N 

Tymo 5S  

Riley W 5S 

Mae Starfish  

Rohan Starfish  

Levan Starfish 

Rayaan 3N 

Inaaya 1L 

 

 

Our whole school attendance this week is 93 2%. 

Whole expectation is 97%  

Year 6  

Year 6 went to visit Whitton Youth Zone. Aayan  6N 

said, ‘It was really fun because you can do things like 

playing pool, drawing, make bracelets and frost    

cupcakes and eat it! There was a competition and I 

won as I made a cat icing using fondant.   

 

                    Rafaella 6M said, ‘I enjoyed  it      

because we did cooking, made bracelets, we 

played games with my friends and we ate a cup 

cake. It was a great day out’.      



  

 

Gardening Club  

Sports  

This week, we have taken part in a Netball Tournament, where the Netball team qualified for the quarter finals. An NFL       

tournament, which was an all day event at London Tigers, Southall; again we got through to the quarter finals. We are really 

proud of all our teams. Our Netball Team were one of the top 8 in the borough! Well done! Last week the tag ruby team took 

on many local schools at a tournament hosted by Chase Bridge where they played extremely well. 

Food to Market Project  
 We have been learning 

about foods and the 

journey from the farm to 

our forks. This week we 

travelled by train to Whole Foods in 

Richmond. ‘We looked at chutney jars and 

saw the different ingredients. Compared  

nutrients and allergens. We checked to see 

where they were made and how good they 

were for the environment. We looked at 

British produce because of their low carbon 

footprint.’ By Thomas 4B and Polly 4B.  

 Netball  

    NFL Flag American Football 

 Tag Rugby 

 

Eliza 3B  and Sophie 3N said. ‘We have been    

planting potatoes, pumpkins and cucumber in 

hay. We only need a very little soil just for   

packing it in tight.  It will take about a week to 

grow. Carrie, the gardening lady is really smart 

and know so much about gardening. She has 

shown us how to pick up the acorns that have 

been buried by the squirrels. We have watered  

the sensory garden which has grown really well. 

I really like taking care of the plants and my 

grandad has strawberries. 

And I really like gardening club because my 

grandma has peas and apples’      

Crown Competition  

The winners of the Crown Competition will be 

announced in Monday’s assembly. There will 

be 5 winners instead of 3 as the calibre has 

been so high and the mystery judges have had  

a difficult time in choosing just 3.  
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School Meals  

https://www.eventbrite.com/

e/634947674587 

Sports Day Details  

Reminders  

Although the weather is getting warmer, we 
still have a number of bugs passing around the 
school.  Parents are reminded that if your child 
picks up a tummy bug and suffers from vomit-
ing, has diarrhoea or both, they MUST stay off 
school for 48 hours from their last episode of 
vomiting or diarrhoea.  This is to prevent these 
bugs spreading to other children and adults in 
the school. 

Please see this handy NHS website which can 
help decide whether your child can be in 
school. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-
for-school/ 

If you have any questions regarding your 
child’s condition, please contact either Mrs de 
Wet Steyn or Mrs Shah 

The New Menu has now been uploaded onto 
ParentPay.  Please remember to book your child’s meals by 
midnight on Monday, 29th May before their return to school 
on Monday, 5th June. 

We are delighted to be able to invite you to 
join us for our Nelson Sports Day. The days 
and times for each year group are below. If 
you would like to attend, please arrive at the 
school office just before your child’s start time. 
Parents will have a viewing area marked out 
on the school field for you to be able to ob-
serve the events. 

We do ask that you only access the field and 
not the school building at this time.  

Children 

On your child’s sports day, they can come 
wearing the colour of their crew ship. This 
could be a top/shorts but you are not required 
to buy anything new. If they do not have the 
colour, they can wear their PE kit. Please 
make sure all clothing and footwear is appro-
priate for sporting activities. If the weather is 
warm, please also make sure your child is 
wearing sun cream and has a hat.  

 

Santa Maria – red 

Golden Hinde- yellow 

HMS Victory – blue 

Cutty Sark- orange 

Mary Rose – green 

 

Dates and times: 

Wednesday 14
th

 June – Reception and 
Key Stage 1 (wet weather reserve date: 
21/06/22) 

Reception: 9.15-10am 

Year 1 and 2: 10-11.30am 

Thursday 15
th

 June – Key Stage 2 (wet 
weather reserve date:22/06/22) 

Year 3: 9-10am 

Year 4: 10-11am 

Year 6: 11-12.15pm 

Year 5: 1.30-2.30pm  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

